
 
The Council on Foreign Relations (CFR) is seeking applicants for its new International Affairs Fellowship 
in Canada. The program aims to strengthen mutual understanding and cooperation between rising 
generations of leaders and thinkers in the United States and Canada. Fellowship awardees will spend 
between six and twelve months at a Canadian institution to deepen their knowledge of Canada.  

The fellowship is open to mid-career professionals who have a demonstrated commitment to a career 
in foreign policy and have an interest in U.S.-Canada relations, and awards a stipend of $95,000 for a 
period of twelve months (or a prorated stipend if the duration of the fellowship is shorter) as well as a 
modest travel allowance. The program welcomes applicants from a broad range of professional, 
academic, and personal backgrounds. Qualified candidates must be U.S. citizens. 
 
Interested candidates can apply online by October 31. Official selections will be made by January, and 
the fellowship will commence in September 2017. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact:  
 
Janine W. Hill 
Director, Fellowship Affairs 
tel 212.434.9753   jhill@cfr.org  
 
Victoria Alekhine 
Deputy Director, Fellowship Affairs 
tel 212.434.9489   valekhine@cfr.org 
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